7 February 2011

Dear Sirs

Like many of my fellow Australians I am very concerned about the destruction of habitat of Orang-utans which experts believe will lead to their extinction possibly this decade.

I believe that it is unethical for anyone to be sold products which contain Palm Oil which is disguised using misleading naming as vegetable oil.

Allowing manufacturers to continue to sell consumers products without allowing them to make informed choices about using Palm Oil is morally wrong.

As the wife of a heart attack survivor, I am very concerned about the hidden Palm Oil in food as many researches believe that by consuming it we are increasing our risk of heart disease.

It is time that we align ourselves with the USA who apparently ensure that their consumers are able to make informed choices about whether to consume this product or choose alternatives.

Yours truly

Jennifer Pickard